TELEGRAMS: LLOYD’S REGISTER, BARROW, G TELEPHONE No, 441.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Ramsden Square,

Barrow-n-Furness, 29th September, 1936,

Refertnee

Dear Sir, Vickers=Armstrongs, Noe726.

We beg to forward for consideration an amended
plan, in duplieate, of the main Switchboard proposed
for the above vessel,

The original plan was forwarded to London with
our letter of the 17th September, and a copy 1s already
in the London Offiece.

The question of the 7 Kw, set is under
consideration and plans of the cable arrangements will
be forwarded in due course.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,
THE SURVEYORS,
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THE SECRETARY,
LONDON,







